Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 5:53:35 AM

First name: Jim

Last name: Thompson

Organization:

Title:

Comments: [External Email]NW Forest Plan update: PROTECT MATURE FORESTS!

You don't often get email from jim.thompson.683457016@foradvocacy.com. Learn why this is important <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a>

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear Ms. Buchanan,

For the public record...

Please include in the update only solid science-based methods to improve wildlife diversity, prevent extinctions, and minimize global warming.

This may include closing some forest roads.

I believe this can best be done by not allowing even one more Old Growth tree to be cut on our Public Lands, or even Mature trees in areas that are starting to resemble old-growth habitat.

The pillaging & plundering party has gone on way too long... time to save what little we have left.

And while I'm on a roll...

Please STOP ALL LOGGING ON STEEP SLOPES by any method, it's just plain stupid for a multitude of reasons. No excuses.

Glad to finally say this. :-)

Regards, Jim Thompson PO Box 1254 Duvall, WA 98019

<a href="http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/728173/179444740">http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/728173/179444740>